
 

 

NORTHVIEW CHARTER SCHOOL 

 

 

Nevada State Public               

Charter School Authority  
1749 N Stewart St #40 

Carson City, NV 89706 

November 4 th , 2019  

 

Charter School Authority representatives , 

 

The Northview Charter School committee to form requests that the application for the 2020-

2021 Summer cycle be withdrawn at this time. 

The committee to form appreciates the time and effort the Charter School Authority and review 

team have invested throughout our application process. We look forward to reviewing the 

feedback and applying in the future.  

 

Regards, 

Northview Charter School Committee to Form  

 


